
Parents & Supporters Association 
Milton Keynes Sea Cadets & Royal Marines Cadets 

 

 
Christmas Fayre – 6th December 2025 

 
Stallholder Information 

 
 

• The fayre is running between 10AM AND 2PM on Saturday 6th December 2025. 
 

• Stallholders must arrive at Millmead Hall from 8.30am, to be set up no later than 9.45am on 
the day of the fayre. Latecomers will be refused entry, and no refund of pitch fee will be given. 

 

• All vehicles must be off the premises by 9.45am.  Very limited Parking is available on the road 
outside Millmead Hall or at Wolverton Train station (charges apply) 

 

• You are required to make sure you have insurance cover in place.  No responsibility will be 
accepted by the Milton Keynes Sea and Marine Cadets or by Millmead Hall for any losses or 
damage caused by stallholder negligence. 

 

• This is an indoor event.  All pitches are indoors. 
 

• The cost of the pitch is £15 and we kindly ask that all stall holders donate a raffle prize 
 

• You must ensure there are no trip hazards on or around your pitch at any time. 
 

• You must keep your pitch area clear of rubbish during the fayre and take away your own 
rubbish at the end of the event. 

  

• Payment for your pitch is non-refundable. 
 

• We have a very limited number of tables available.  Please indicate on your booking form if you 
require a table.  These will be allocated on a first come first served basis. We will provide two 
chairs per pitch. 

 

• All money raised from pitch fees, refreshments sold on the day and raffle monies will go 
directly to TS Whaddon Sea and Marine Cadets, registered charity number 290963.   

 
 


